Report:

I would like to thank the COE internship program for giving us the opportunity to
visit and study abroad in New South University and University of Sydney-Austialia
Indeed, the visit was very instructive not only from scientific point of view which helped
us to advance our research and learn how to work within other group of research, but also
from cultural point of view.

I am sure that this kind of international short visiting will help the entire young student to

develop a self confidence and be ready for a future challenge in research area.

Paper:

1 would like to inform you that the work that has been done in Sidney University
was accepted to be presented in the 29" Annual Conference of the Solar Energy Society
of Canada, which will be held at University of Waterloo-Ontario-Canada in August 21°-
25", 2004.

The paper entitled: “4A new simple approach for calculating the optical constants of
clear glass window from 0,19 to 5 microns”.

Authors: M. Khoukhi', S. Maruyama*, S.Bosi™, A, Komiya* and M. Behnia™""

* IFS, Tohoku University, Japan

*¥ Department of Physics, University of Sydney, NSW 2006, Australia

*%#* Dean of Graduate Studies of University of Sydney, NSW 2006, Australia

The paper will be presented By: M. Khoukhi.

A copy of'a paper will be sent to your office upon receiving the proceedings.

Thank you very much and I still at your disposal should you need any further details
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